A School Uniform Reminder

Uniform is important in school to support children’s sense of belonging and pride in their school. We expect all children to wear correct uniform, including PE kit.

At St John’s, our uniform is:

· A red polo shirt (plain or school logo)
· Red sweatshirt or cardigan with school logo on please. 
· Grey or black trousers/shorts*
· Grey dress/skirt**
· Grey or white socks
· Grey tights only
· Black sensible shoes

**Children may opt to wear a red gingham summer dress, with a red cardigan during the summer months.  

*Our uniform is not intended to be gender specific, however, grey or black trousers sold in shops as girls’ school trousers’ may also be worn.

Shoes
All children are expected to wear black sensible school shoes. 

Swimming 
Long hair should be tied up and swim caps are advisable for all children. Girls need to wear a one-piece costume and boys need to wear swim shorts. 

Jewellery  
The only items of jewellery permitted are watches and studs for those children with pierced ears. 

PE Kit: 
Red P.E. (plain or with school logo) t-shirt 
Black shorts 
Plimsolls/trainers 
Red sweatshirt/ tracksuit bottoms  (plain or with school logo) in colder weather 

Forest School
Welly boots, warm change of clothes that can get messy! 
To be kept in school at all times.

A reminder of what is not allowed
· Leggings
· Ankle boot or boots
· Red tights
· Trainers 
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